
My brothers, 

     It was once said that the only things the Sons of The American Legion can’t do 

are the things we do not try. This could not be any more evident than in our 

membership numbers this year. In the very first membership report for the 2023/24 

year sent back in September, the challenge was set, how far and how fast can we 

go? You all answered the call and did it in a way not seen before. WE have led 

every membership report that has come out, were the first to reach 100% as a 

region and are only 44 members away from hitting the 105% goal, set for July 

24th!! HISTORY is well within our reach. It is going to take that final push to 

renew previous members to get us home and I know that everyone is up to the task. 

Each one of us can make a difference because: 

 

EVERY MEMBER MATTERS 
  

THOM SKELLEY 

SONS OF THE AMERICAN LEGION 

SOUTHEAST  MEMBERSHIP CHAIRMAN 

813-310-0109 
 


